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Dear NCA

I strongly support :

Stimulating increased visitation to Canberra through the convenience of direct
aviation services from Sydney Harbour to the centre of Canberra.

Urgent and important opportunity to connect to other destinations like

Bateman’s Bay and the South Coast.

The service creates a very smart convenient option for Canberrans to access the
centre of Sydney in just one hour. Attractive option to business and government

sectors.

A great commercial use of Lake Burley Griffin, affordable, accessible and
beneficial for most Canberrans, causing very minimal impact on existing users

plus Batemans Bay as a stop over destination

Michael Jarvin
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